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AmericanAirlines

March 8, 2011

Mr. Brent Peterson

National Contract Coordinator

Association of Professional
Flight Attendants

1004 W. Euless Boulevard

Euless, Texas 76040

Dear Brent:

This letter is regarding recalled flight attendants who are currently employed by American Eagle.

Any flight attendant who resigns from American Eagle on or after April 1, 2011 and attends
training in conjunction with the June 1, 2011 recall will retain their current NRSA travel privileges
between their resignation date and their on payroll date as an American Airlines flight attendant.
Reciprocal travel agreements, ZED travel and other interline travel will not apply.

Additionally, this privilege will not apply to any flight attendant who fails to report to his/her
assigned training class or fails to successfully complete recall training.

This special travel privilege is offered on a non-precedent setting basis. Please feel free to
contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,
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Keith McCarty
Senior Administrator
Flight Service Contract Administration

cc: Audrey Chicone
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